SITspa

Update on the execution of the buy-back programme

Padua, December 17th, 2019 - SIT S.p.a. (“SIT”, or the “Company”), listed on the MTA market, with reference
to the buy-back programme approved by the shareholders on April 24th 2019, and launched on the same
date, informs that in the period between December 9th, 2019, and December 13th, 2019, acquired n. 8.933
SIT’s ordinary shares at an average unit price of EUR 6,6584 per share, for a total amount of EUR 59.479,90.

Details of the transactions on a daily basis:

Date Number of shares Average price per share Countervalue (EUR)
purchased (EUR)
09.12.2019 1300 6,5192 8474,96
10.12.2019 3000 6,6533 19959,90
11.12.2019 4000 6,7000 26800,00
12.12.2019 224 6,6000 1478,40
13.12.2019 409 6,7644 2766,64
Total 8933 6,6584 59479,90

Following to such operations, the Company owns, as at December 13th; 2019, n. 163.801 ordinary shares,

amounting to of 0,6550% the share capital.
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